
We’re delighted to share that the
Parents Association raffle, held
over the two evenings of
Soundtracks in the Hawk's Well
Theatre, on the 12  and 13  of May
raised a fantastic €800!
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A huge thank you to all who
supported us—by buying tickets,
helping on the night, or donating
prizes. We are especially grateful
to the generous parents and local
businesses who contributed to
our raffle. Your support helped
make the fundraiser such a
success.

While the PA was not involved in
the show itself, it was a real
pleasure to be part of the event
and to witness the performances
by the incredibly  talented
students.

PA Updates

Key PA Dates 
- Autumn 2025

Raffle Fundraiser Success
– Thank You!

September: 

First PA meeting 
September 2 . nd

 May 2025

admin@sligogrammarschool.org

Michael, Paula, Carol, Kirtsy, 
Breda, Maeve, Nuala, Susanna,

Nneka, Marc, Bryan, Lewis & Joanna

As the school year winds down,
we’d like to wish all students
sitting exams over the coming
weeks the very best of luck! 

Happy summer from everyone at
the Parents Association!
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